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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 19 FEBRUARY 2019 

 
We are required to close the entry garden stairs whilst we install the non-slip protection to 
each step. 
 
What to expect: 
Fencing is installed around the top and bottom of the stairs. Signs will direct you to either use 
the new stairs next to the lift, or the Cornwallis Street driveway.  
 
Work duration: 
This work is scheduled to commence today and will be completed by close of business 
Thursday 21st February. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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